
 
 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers 

 
 

19th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

ICT Acceptable Use Agreement 
 

To ensure all pupils, students and parents are aware of our expectations regarding the use of our ICT 
system and the internet, the attached agreement sets out how to stay safe, how to keep our systems 
secure and how to use our systems responsibly.  
 
These standards apply whenever pupils/students use personal or school devices at school. These principles 
are also applicable at home.  
 
The school will investigate incidences where the acceptable use agreement is not adhered to, whether 
inside or outside school, where they affect the school community. Sanctions may be given, including 
removing access to the internet or our ICT systems.  
 
Please sit down with your child and read through the agreement together.   
 
All pupils and students must sign the agreement prior to the start of the new academic year.  
 
Please log onto ParentPay https://www.parentpay.com/ and ensure both you and your child agree to the 
principles set out.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
James Robinson 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

https://www.parentpay.com/

